
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd February 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carer(s), 
 
Re: Year 8 Parent Survey 
 
To help us make sure we’re providing the best standard of education for your children, we’d like to know how you feel 
about our school.  
 
We would be grateful if you could take a few moments to complete the online questionnaire following your son/daughter's 
Consultation Evening. 
 

Link to the Online Questionnaire 

 
Replies are anonymous, so if you have any specific concerns or questions regarding your child’s education that require a 
response, please make contact with the school in the usual way.   
 
Your feedback is very important to us and we thank you for your time. The survey will be open until Wednesday 6th March 
2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss J Jones  
Teaching and Learning Team 

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9ShfIVHmuO-luzo63aRAy2XRxpkZbAIMx55C7vix3oQgtBA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd9ShfIVHmuO-luzo63aRAy2XRxpkZbAIMx55C7vix3oQgtBA/viewform

